
 

 

ON THE RUNWAY WITH SACBO: A FIRST-HAND EXPERIENCE OF THE AIRPORT FOR 
YOUNGSTERS FROM ON THE ROAD 

 
An exclusive experience at Milan Bergamo Airport for some of the approximately 80 youngsters from the 18th summer 

edition of the project. A collaboration that began more than ten years ago. 

 

A morning of practical experience with runways, safety systems and airport logistics for 15 youngsters from the On the 

Road project held at Orio al Serio Airport during the week from 9 to 15 June, thanks to the more than ten-year 

collaboration with SACBO. 

 

Welcomed by the Commercial Director Giacomo Cattaneo, the participants took part in a welcome operational briefing, 

followed by speeches from Alberto Cominassi, Chief Operating Officer, and Lorenzo Mantegazza, Security Manager, 

who illustrated the functions of the various departments as well as airport security protocols. 

 

The experience continued with an exclusive tour of the airport perimeter, during which the youngsters - aged between 16 

and 19 - were given a close-up view of the operations of one of the most important airports in Italy. 

 

The activities with SACBO form part of the 18th summer edition of the Ragazzi On the Road project based in the 

province of Bergamo, which takes approximately 80 youngsters on a practical training course with Local Police, Law 

Enforcement, rescue workers and emergency operators. 

 

The collaboration between On the Road and SACBO, which began more than ten years ago, represents a positive 

example of educational cooperation, bringing together institutions, the community and the airport world to raise more 

aware and responsible citizens. 


